



Revised May 20, 2020

## **VISUAL IMAGE RELEASE FORM**

Please be aware that your child's photo will be taken for identification purposes and kept as record in our operating system.

From time to time we take photos of various happenings in our gym. These photos may be posted on the bulletin boards in our gym or posted to our website/social media. We will NOT use your child's image online without your permission unless the image is such that your child is not identifiable (i.e., a shot from across the gym of a group of children whose faces cannot be identified, or perhaps a blurred action shot). We are parents too and have the same concerns as you.

If you are a parent of child 8 years or younger, and are inside observing your child's practice: Keep in mind that you can video or photograph *your own child* but you cannot take videos or photographs of someone else's child. You wouldn't want someone you don't know taking photos of your child; please extend the same courtesy to your fellow parents.

I release Precision Gymnastics and its employees and agents from any claims, damages or liability arising from the use of the images.

I am 18 years of age or older and competent to sign this release. I have read this release before signing. I understand its contents, meanings, and impact and I freely accept the terms.

(to be signed electronically through our portal)